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OPEN NIGHT took place on 23rd March and approximately 80 visitors came through the 

building at one point or other during the night. Quite a few left 
their contact details for further 
information and there were a 
number of serious enquiries on 
the night, with some  
applications as a result.  
 
The evening presentation was 
given by Pastor Edwin Ewart 

(Principal Designate) and Dr Ken Scott (Post-graduate tutor) 
with the enthusiastic support of two students. Robert Millar 
(Antrim) a second year student spoke of the value of the Preparation for Ministry course. Eric 
Chambers (Coleraine), studying the MA in theology part-time, outlined how this period of 
study had been helpful to him. All in all an encouraging and very enjoyable evening. 

New LIBRARY: the construction work continues apace with the piling and foundations 

now completed.  The central steel framework 
and floor has been installed and the block work 
for the walls has started (not in the photo). 
There has been little or no disruption to the 
college timetable so continue to pray for 
suitable weather and for all to be completed on 
time, for September. 

 

 

PLEASE CONTINUE TO PRAY for 16 new full-time students for the September 2010 

intake and also a good intake for the night classes and the Thursday morning Ladies’ Study 
Fellowship. 
 

the Principal, Hamilton Moore, had a busy time recently teaching for a few 

weeks in Emmanuel Christian University, Oradea, Romania. He visited a former student, 
Alexandru Szeredai, travelling by train, and was also interviewed 

on a local radio station. His next visit 
is in May. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


